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Portland is overrun with tents already.  Decriminalizing public camping would do to 

the rest of the state what has already happened to Portland.  People who are poor 

would flock to Oregon because they could live in their RVs, tents, and trailers without 

paying taxes, and would expect public services.  This is possibly the worst idea next 

to decriminalizing drugs…we can see how that turned out: overdoses and crime have 

skyrocketed! 


